The Argyle Fans Trust

Annual General Meeting

09 December 2017

<u>Minutes</u>

The Chairman opened the meeting at 1726 and welcomed all members to the Life centre Plymouth

Chairmans Report

Membership Report

Treasurers Report

The balance at the Bank was £10439.43 and the PayPal Account £573.82

Trust Elections

Bob FoAle – Chairman

Tony Sherlock - Treasurer

Tony Cannan - Project Manager

Stan Beal

Virginia Pike

Celia Ellacott – Fanzine

Roger Willis

John Lloyd

Co-opted

Susan Clarke - PADSA

Sam Down

Richard Blight – ex offico

Tim Chown – ex officio

Questions from the Floor

The Future for the AFT

This has not been a good year for the AFT with membership and website problems. However, contact has been made with club representative again and the website will be up and running week commencing 18 December 2017. The year ahead will be of great importance and it is hoped that with the new incumbents' elected to the Board this will help re-energise the membership.

Vision from new Supporters Lounges

It was understood at the Fans Forum that the view from Supporters Lounges would be superb, overlooking Cenrtral Park, the City/Plymouth Sound and beyond. However, it is also thought that the building of the Ice Rink may obscure that view.

Ed Shillabeer

The Chairman thanked Ed Shillabeer for his unstinting assistance to the AFT over many years and wished him well for the future.

The Meeting was closed by the Chairman at 1850

T CANNON A SHERLOCK

Chairman Minute Secretary